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Practice Profile

James commenced pupillage under the supervision of Kathryn Arnot Drummond in October 2024.

Areas of Practice

News

Prosecution Immunity and the Serious Fraud Office: A Double-Edged Sword?

17 December 2024

The Director of the Serious Fraud Office has suggested utilising the prosecutorial immunity provisions within the 
Serious Organised Crime and Police Act 2005 to help secure convictions. James Conroy, a first six pupil at 5 
King’s Bench Walk, has written an article on the subject for the Young Fraud Lawyers Association’s (YFLA) Winter 
Newsletter. James’ article can be read here.

For more on the YFLA, please visit https://yfla.com/
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